
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 24/04/2022 11:03:52 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

24/04/2022 

MRS Sarah West 
27 Eileen ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

It will make the spot even more dangerous than it already is! 
Noise levels will impact residents! Not to mention the picking up & dropping off of kids with no 
parking! Buses already have difficulty! Be all well & good til someone's child gets run over! 
Seriously! Come & sit on that corner during peak hour NOT in school holidays! Anyone with 
half a brain can see that it's a dangerous place for a childcare! 
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